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Media Release 
 

Home Invasion (23- 21834) 
 
On 5/24/23 at approximately 6:00pm officers were called to the 1800 block of Arbordale 
Street for a report of a home invasion. The preliminary investigation revealed a male 
suspect forcefully entered the residence through a window in the kitchen while the 77-
year-old resident was home.   
 
The male resident reported while he was in his bedroom, he heard what sounded like 
someone trying to open his screen door. The resident then observed the suspect in his 
kitchen. The male resident produced a gun and fired one round at the suspect. The 
suspect was not struck by the gunfire and jumped out the kitchen window and fled the 
area on foot. The resident reported not knowing the suspect and described him as a white 
male, approximately 5’10”, late 20s, thin build, and wearing a gray sweatshirt. No one 
was hurt in the incident, and nothing was taken from the house. Officers were unable to 
locate the suspect and the incident remains an active and open investigation. 
 
If anyone saw anything suspicious in the area or has a doorbell camera that may have 
captured the suspect during this time, please contact AAPD at 734.794.6920 or email the tip 
line at tips@a2gov.org. 
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